
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

12. DRAFT CONSULTATION POLICY 
 
 The Consultation Project Co-ordinator and Social Policy Analyst provided a draft of the new 

Consultation Policy for discussion and feedback by Standing Committees and Community Boards.  
The feedback is to be considered by the Consultation and Communication Special Committee on 
20 June 2003.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the Board provide comment to officers at the Board meeting on the draft Consultation 

Policy for reporting to the Consultation and Communication Special Committee. 
 
 2. That a Board seminar be scheduled to evaluate consultation practices in Burwood/Pegasus and 

to make recommendations on future best practice to feed into the subsequent development of a 
Consultation Strategy. 

 
 3. That the Advocacy Team forward a report on past consultation practices to the Board seminar.  
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


